
Town of Foxborough 
Economic Development Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
June 15, 2016 

 
Members Present:  Lorraine Brue, Paige Duncan, Mark Grebbins, Sr., Tim Kenneally, Mike 
Saegh, Kurt Yeghian, Steve Coote, Mike Stanton, Dave Feldman, Dan Krantz 
 
BoS request for funding Fire Station was put on hold until sewer costs are identified.  BoS is 
requesting a meeting with W&S Commissioners to discuss.  Chris and Roger to attend next BoS 
meeting. 
American Legion redevelopment-Gibson is developing mixed use project with a restaurant and 
apartments on the second floor.  They submitted a letter requesting a liquor license. 
Founders Day-Paige manned the booth and had many visits.  A number of residents filled out 
surveys for ideas for downtown development. 
 
Route 1 Subcommittee-inviting John Rhodes of Planning Board to next meeting 
Tim announced that on 8/30/16 8:30AM, Governor Baker will be speaking at the Chamber of 
Commerce on Economic Development in the Tri-Town area. 
 
 
Next meeting:  7/13/16 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lorraine Brue 
 
 
 


